Note 2 SB 276
The bill to restrict vaccine exemption was sailing along until Governor Newsom stepped in with some additional language. At the time the Press Democrat editorial was written in August, it was still not in the works before the school year was to start.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]In early September a compromise was worked out and Newsom signed the bill I think, on September 10.  I am not sure, but  most schools had started by then, so it impact on schools will not be until next year.  I think the criticism of the editorial still holds, i.e. it should be in force before the start of this year’s school
Possible Warrants:  Whenever an important school heal bill is in the legislature, it should be signed before the beginning of the school year.  It is important to not delay important school health legislation.
